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TOWN BOARD MEETING 

December 16, 2019 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 

 

      Department Reports 

      Highway, Water, Transfer Station -Allan Wellington/Councilor Tucker  

Parks Department     -Sue Murphy/Supervisor Aaron 

      Veterans Coordinator   -Cindy Meili/Councilor McCormack 

Dog Control    - David Wawro/Supervisor Aaron 

Skaneateles Fire Department   

 

1. Minutes December 2, 2019 

 

2. 2019 Annual Post Closure Monitoring Report for the Town of Skaneateles Landfill 

 

3. January Town Board Meeting Change due to Holiday – January 21st to January 23rd  

 

4. Engineer Appointment  

 

5. Employee Handbook Update – Unpaid Leave 

 

6. Announcements/Correspondence/Updates 

           ▪ Southern Hills Preservation Corporation Letter 

▪ Holiday Closing: Town Hall-  December 24th at noon,  December 25th and January 1, 2020 

        Transfer Station – December 20th at noon, December 25th  and  January 1, 2020  

▪2020 Transfer Station Permits on Sale at the Transfer Station January 11th and February 1st or at the     

Town Hall Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.    

7. Public Comment 

 

8. Budget Amendments 

 

9. Abstract #19-22 

10. Executive Session – Contract Negotiations  

 

Regular Board Meeting – The public has the right to attend and listen to the board deliberations.  The public may 

participate upon the invitation of the board.  Public Hearing – The public is invited to speak.  The board is not obligated 

to answer questions or render a decision.  All comments should be directed to the Board.  


